
 

Argyle public space permit approval 

Passed by a unanimous, six to zero vote at  the legally noticed, public meeting of February 24, 2006, with a 
quorum present.  
 
ANC1D advises the Public Space Office of the District Department of Transportation to approve permit 
request number 17339, for 3220 17th Street Northwest, and to issue said permit as quickly as possible. 
 
Why: the Argyle Convenient Store has been closed, due to fire damage, for six months, and the people of 
Mount Pleasant want to see this store back in operation. The public space permit request supports an 
improvement to the store, providing wheelchair access into the shop. This will be a clear benefit not just to 
the store, but makes the store ADA-compliant for the residents of Mount Pleasant. 
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